
Thank you, yearbook staff, for these 

amazing photos. 

 

 

 

We have had an amazing year at Snowcrest. The students have been very supportive and 

adaptive through all the changes and facing the unknown.  We are excited to see their smiles 

again and be able to meet together for assemblies, ball games, theater productions, and 

concerts.  

We want to thank our Student Body officers for doing a fantastic job in 

leading our school. 

 

 

  



2021-2022 

Cheerleaders 

Taytem Willson 

Annie Ashton 

Kate Barrong 

Alex Farr 

Jessie Hall 

Ella Montgomery 

Ella Hill 

Kalli Saunders 

Emery Hogge 

Star Green 

Aspen Torman 

Madison Savitt 

Kalli Swenson 

Olivia Colquitt 

 

 

Our cheerleaders have cheered us on to victory, and set a great example 

for our students. Thank You! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Graduating 9th graders- 

Nancy Madetzke, Ivie 

Froerer, Brooklyn McKinney, 

Ashlyn Peterson, Madalyn 

Montgomery 



Golf: Sam Messerly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tennis Team: Luke Nilson, Dawson 

Toliver, Dawson Spainhower 

Softball: Sunee Shaw, Olivia 

Boswell 

Baseball: Gage Clark 

Track: Halie Weston, McCall 

Dalpias 
LaCrosse: Stetson Hogge, 

Dane Christiansen 

Soccer: Rhett Hogge 



Thank You Mrs. Lunt 

  

End of the year 

Band/Orchestra/Choir Concert 



We are proud of 

our Track Team! 

  



 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our CCA class had a Cereal Creation Contest. The 
students were very creative and had a great time 
using their imaginations. 

The overall winner was: 

The Three Amigoats  

 

1st period winners:  

1st: Phoenix Feathers 

2nd: Corny Crunch 

3rd: Banana Mananaz 

 

2nd period winners:  

1st: Strawberry Crunch 

2nd: Forrest Flakes 

3rd: Fruit Soup 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Snowcrest’s FACS Classes held a Cookie Competition- It was hard to 
choose a winner, they were all amazingly creative! 

 

The winners were; Unicorns 

of The Sea, Adison Eccles, 

Tylee Shupe, Aspen Vierra, 

Sophie Willie, and Ashley Hill 

Destiny Johnson & McCall 

Dalpias show off their darling 

stuffed animals sewn in the 

Sewing Construction class. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Our own, Chris Schunck, was selected as a prestigious 

KSL’s High Five recipient. Recognized for making a 

difference in the lives of our Academic Support classes, Mr. 

Schunck gives his all. Student know his interest in each one 

of them, and his desire for them to succeed. This is a well-

deserved award. 



9th grader, Isaac Primm, doesn’t let 

being quarantined stop him. Here he 

is virtually acting out his part in the 

Shakespeare play. Thanks, Carlee for 

carrying him around. 

  

 

Snowcrest Students’ amazing talents 

8th grader, Katie Kendrick 

fishing in Mexico- 7 lb bass, 

293 catch and release winner 

 

9th grader, Stetson Summers, shares 

his love of baseball by crafting 

wooden baseball bats for others in 

his Construction Tech Class.  


